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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Brunei Darussalam and thanks for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.

The authorities of Brunei Darussalam has shown a respectful level of commitment to implement the 97 accepted recommendations, including by collaborating with all relevant stakeholders that actively promote the welfare and rights of the people, including Non-Governmental Organisations.


In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to recommend Brunei Darussalam to consider the adoption of a comprehensive strategy that would include awareness raising, the elimination of gender stereotypes, and to implement measures that would significantly enhance women's participation in political and public life.


We wish Brunei Darussalam a very successful review process.

